


At the risk of repeating myself, I'd like to remind you that you are members of the PUBLIC SERVICE Commission and
ought to be doing a PUBLIC SERVICE by allowing the public to speak to you about the proposed rate hikes. If the FPL
monopoly would stop its television ads, they'd save millions.

| urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding in-district
hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable.

| appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

E. Schorr

8731 NW 19th St
Pembroke Pines, FL



